
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for attending 

our recent Church Heritage Day Celebration on [date]. Your presence contributed to the success 

of this special event. 

As we strive to improve future celebrations, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please 

take a moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Your overall experience 

• What you enjoyed the most 

• Suggestions for improvement 

• Any other comments 

Your feedback is invaluable to us and will help us create even more memorable experiences in 

the future. Please reply to this email or fill out the feedback form at [link to feedback form]. 

Thank you again for being a part of our Heritage Day Celebration. We look forward to hearing 

from you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


